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TECHNICAL CHANGES TO AUTOMATIC ENROLMENT: DRAFT REGULATIONS (2016)

Dear James,

The Pensions and Lifetimes Savings Association welcomes the opportunity to respond to the
above consultation. The Association is supportive of the Government’s efforts to make
automatic enrolment simpler for small employers where these efforts do not cause further
delay to the staging and phasing timetables so that the right workers can begin to build up
the pensions they deserve and will need.

We believe that the proposed changes in this consultation achieve this balance and look
forward to working with the DWP and the Regulator over the coming year to make automatic
enrolment amongst small employers a success.

Yours Sincerely,

Sarah Woodfield

Policy Adviser
Pensions and Lifetime Savings Association
Sarah.Woodfield@plsa.co.uk
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